
Exciting News…….. 
 

We will be carrying out essential maintenance and refurbishment 
works in our changing rooms in August.  

This work will involve a number of contractors and will make our 
changing rooms more comfortable for you our valued members.  

 

To allow us to do this work we will have to close our 
changing rooms from Monday 19th August until Sunday 

31st August. 

 

The gym, swimming pool and fitness classes will be open as 
normal. The disabled changing room located between reception 

and the pool will be open with limited availability for people to 
shower. The two poolside showers may also be used for 

showering.  

Toilet facilities will be available in the hotel and will be well 
signposted. 

We advise all members using the pool to come in their 
swimwear ready to swim.  

We understand that this will be an inconvenience and we 
thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 

 

If you have any questions or queries please email 
dcrean@glenviewhotel.com or call 012740078 and ask for 

Declan, Bobby or Sandra.  
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